
   

  
  

Investigators conduct an additional inspection of the scene at the
Polish President plane crash site near Smolensk 

  

The investigators of the Investigative Committee in the investigation into the Polish president’s plane
crash near Smolensk have carried out an additional inspection of the scene, which was attended by
the Deputy Chief Military Prosecutor of Poland, the police and embassy officials of the Republic of
Poland.

 

In the course of the investigative action involving the Office of Internal Affairs and Ministry of
Emergency Situations of Russia in the Smolensk region, no fragments of human bodies, airplane
parts, personal belongings of the victims or other items relevant to the case have been found.
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